THE

VICTORIOUS WARRIOR

03/6/2025

FACILITATORS' TRAINING

Greetings in the Name of Our Lord Jesus Christ, Victorious Warrior successfully held a facilitators' training in Eldoret from May 28–31, with 17 passionate attendees. Each received a certificate in recognition of their dedication and participation.

The training focused on how to connect and interact effectively with young people. It was filled with insightful teachings, joyful moments, and spiritual growth.





By the end of the training, every facilitator left rejuvenated and full of fire ready to carry the mantle of winning souls for Christ through the Victorious Warrior program. Please join us in prayer for our beautiful and blessed facilitators. Pray that God will guide them, empower them, and open

doors as they go out to present our Lord Jesus Christ to young people in their

regions across Kenya.

THE

VICTORIOUS WARRIOR



MAY NEWSLETTER

We are happy to share that in the month of May, Victorious Warrior visited Turkana and its surrounding areas. It was a blessed time as we interacted with about 70 young people, and we truly thank the Lord for the opportunity.

We spent two days teaching them about the Ways of the Victorious Warrior helping them understand how to live for Christ in today's world. We are especially grateful to God because five young people gave their lives to Jesus during the outreach





Please continue to pray with us during this month of June, as we go out again for more outreach missions. Also, remember our newly trained facilitators in prayer as they begin reaching more young people across Kenya with the message of hope, truth, and salvation in Jesus Christ.

To God be all the glory!